
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 Our Ref: FOI2016-038   Date: April 2016 

 
Subject: Deferred Prosecution Agreements 
 
 
This request asked for information on the SFO’s Deferred Prosecution Agreements (DPAs).  
 
The SFO has agreed one DPA to date. The DPA was with Standard Bank Plc and was approved in 
November 2015. Further information, including key documentation, is available on our website 
at https://www.sfo.gov.uk/2015/11/30/sfo-agrees-first-uk-dpa-with-standard-bank/. 
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